
 APPLE ACTIVITY 

 Just a reminder that if you are still using  
Webkids, you must make the switch to Minute 
Menus new program, KidKare.   

Any providers who do not make the switch 
before October 1, 2017 will be required to 
submit their October claim on scannable  
bubble menus.  

On October 1, 2017 Minute Menu’s, WebKids 
will be turned off by the Minute Menu        
Corporation.  
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NOTE: Using the KidKare web program makes claiming for Infants much easier!  

Call us today to find out how to switch to KidKare for FREE! 

Training Reminder 

 Remember, this is the last month to complete 

your required 6 hours of training, we don’t 

want anyone to have their October claim 

blocked! 

We ask you to send the remaining trainings 

no later than September 15th, so that we have 

time to correct and process them. 

Completing six hours of annual training is a 

state requirement that ALL CACFP nutrition 

programs must have their providers comply 

with. 

  Last month to switch from  

WEBKIDS   to KIDKARE 

**URGENT KIDKARE Information** 

The correct site is KidKare.com  NOT 
KidCare.com. The KidCare.com site is a 
malicious website that might give your 
computer a virus.  

To ensure that your are logging into the 
correct website follow the below 
instructions: 

1. Always spell KidKare.com with two K’s. 

2. Go to www.minutemenu.com and click 
on the link there for KidKare.com. 

3. You can create a “bookmark” or “Icon” 
on your device screen so that you don’t 
accidently type it incorrectly, then when 
logging in you just need to click on the 
icon. 

https://www.pinterest.com/pin/167266573638035218/

